

Greetings to all of our dear friends in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ. It has been quite some time since our last correspondence. Although finances are limited much of the time. The Lord has truly blessed us and is enabling us to resume our tape ministry to all af you in the African Nations of Tanzania. Kenya, Ghana, Zaire, Ruanda and the Philippines.

It is our sincere hope and Drayer that the cassettes will bless and enrich your lives. We want to thank you for your prayers and support.

*We've also added a music tape to encourage you. The tape was recorded by three of our young members here at Disciples Ministry. The group is called "TRACER". We hope you enjoy it.

May the Lord richly bless you and keep you in His care.

In Jesus' Love,

Pastor Paul

John 8:12" I Am come a light into the world that whosoever believes on Me shall not live in darkness."